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I-605 Construction Notice

	I-605 Construction Notice

Between Washington Boulevard and Whittier Boulevard 
As part of the ongoing construction activities for the I-605 Freeway Soundwall Project, the contractor will perform concrete slab replacement and other related work in the two right lanes. This activity requires a 55-hour two-lane closure of the southbound 605 Freeway between Washington Boulevard on/off ramps and Whittier Boulevard on/off ramps in the City of Whittier. In addition to the lane closures, the Whittier Boulevard on ramp to the southbound 605 will be closed and the Washington Boulevard (east) off ramp will be closed for construction ingress, egress and staging. The two-lane closure will begin at 10:00 p.m. on Friday, January 10, 2014 and continue through 5:00 a.m. Monday, January 13, 2014. To view the construction notice, please click here. 
http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/140109_I605_Soundwall_Notice.pdf
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